
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86278199291?pwd=WUh1MFJyVXNVOTIyQ1NmanJoSmNXQT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ0pc-6qrTwqH9WUfmrB_nZu0MWqJ8CyS3Uw
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86278199291?pwd=WUh1MFJyVXNVOTIyQ1NmanJoSmNXQT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ0pc-6qrTwqH9WUfmrB_nZu0MWqJ8CyS3Uw
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86278199291?pwd=WUh1MFJyVXNVOTIyQ1NmanJoSmNXQT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ0pc-6qrTwqH9WUfmrB_nZu0MWqJ8CyS3Uw
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86278199291?pwd=WUh1MFJyVXNVOTIyQ1NmanJoSmNXQT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ0pc-6qrTwqH9WUfmrB_nZu0MWqJ8CyS3Uw
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86278199291?pwd=WUh1MFJyVXNVOTIyQ1NmanJoSmNXQT09
https://calendar.google.com/calendar/u/1/r/month
https://calendar.google.com/calendar/u/1/r/month


https://zoom.us/j/991200709
https://zoom.us/u/a3HkXnuGD
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Upcoming Services 

Religious Exploration 11.28.21  

THIS WEEK IN RELIGIOUS EXPLORATION 

COMING OF AGE  

The teens will be rocking the house for our first LIVE pageant since the beginning 
of Covid. Please join us either in person or virtually for this year’s Holiday  

Pageant.  
 

 ELEMENTARY AGES 
 

Gennie and Steven will have an RE class directly after the Multi-Gen service on 
Sunday Dec. 12 from 11:30-12:15. This will be a “Holiday” class for the elementary 

ages, and we will again have an art project since everyone did such amazing 
work last class. Friends are welcome. This would be a good time to  

invite them to join us. For ages 5-12 years.  

 

SUNDAY DECEMBER 12-RE MULTI-GEN 

Please join us on Sunday Dec. 12 for the Religious Exploration Multi-Generational 
service at 10:00 AM. The Coming of Age teens are excited to  

present to you all “December Spirits,” a thoughtful take on December holidays 
and all the “light” each of the holidays generate. Is it too much outer light and 
not enough inner light? This interesting take on December holidays will delight 

you and make you think.  

Contact Steven dresteven@liveoakgoleta.org for  
RE/kid related items 

December 12                December Spirits  

Rev. Tamara Casanova Suzuki, Steven Lovelace and the Coming of Age youth 

The Spirits of Christmas, Hanukkah, Solstice, New Year’s and Kwanzaa appeal to 

the Spirit of Night about the abundance of LIGHT used during December. Is it too 

much light? Are people spending enough time seeking their own inner light? This 

year’s holiday pageant will reveal their conversation and the conclusion. 

mailto:dresteven@liveoakgoleta.org


mailto:administrator@liveoakgoleta.org
mailto:meganwmoyer@gmail.com
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PWR Regional Assembly in February 

Social Justice Upcoming Activities 12.05.21 

1. Dec 7, Vote for Rent Stabilization at SB City Council, 2 pm, support a 

2% cap in rent increases, online event, sponsored by CAUSE,  more 

info: 

https://www.facebook.com/events/1100415150784200?acontext=%7

B%22event_action_history%22%3A[%7B%22surface%22%3A%22page%

22%7D]%7D  

2.  Dec 7, launch of the Regional Equity Initiative “Towards a Just and 

Equitable Central Coast” sponsored by the Fund for SB and UCSB Blum 

Center. Virtual kick off 3-4:30, free. For more info and to register: 

https://fundforsantabarbara.org/event/central-coast-regional-equity-

study-towards-a-just-and-equitable-central-coast/  

3.  Dec 13, PFLAG meeting 7 pm virtual meeting. For more info and to 

register: http://www.pflagsantabarbara.org/monthly-meetings  

4.  Coming up: January 14, Angela Davis in a Community Conversation 

sponsored by Fielding University, The Fund for SB and Healing Justice at 

6pm. This will be both in person and virtual. Watch for more details! 

5.  National Resources Defense Council (NRDC) is asking Californians to 

stand up to the Fossil Fuel Industry and say #NoDrillingWhereWe’reLiving. 

https://act.nrdc.org/letter/6248-ca-setbacks-comments-

211104?source=EMOCADPET&tkd=3253999&utm_source=alert&utm_me

dium=text&utm_campaign=email&t=8&akid=16937%2E3253999%2ElKqZ

VK  

PWR Regional Assembly is that inspirational, 

radically inclusive, beyond-the-congregation 

UU community we’ve missed. February 4-6, we 

can engage fully, wherever we are. Whether 

onsite at the Hyatt along the bay in San Diego, 

or online in the comfort of our own homes, we 

will have opportunities for connection in small 

groups, inspirational worship, transformative 

learning, and just plain community fun.   

Join in the community 

https://www.facebook.com/events/1100415150784200?acontext=%7B%22event_action_history%22%3A%5b%7B%22surface%22%3A%22page%22%7D%5d%7D
https://www.facebook.com/events/1100415150784200?acontext=%7B%22event_action_history%22%3A%5b%7B%22surface%22%3A%22page%22%7D%5d%7D
https://www.facebook.com/events/1100415150784200?acontext=%7B%22event_action_history%22%3A%5b%7B%22surface%22%3A%22page%22%7D%5d%7D
https://www.fundforsantabarbara.org/event/central-coast-regional-equity-study-towards-a-just-and-equitable-central-coast/
https://www.fundforsantabarbara.org/event/central-coast-regional-equity-study-towards-a-just-and-equitable-central-coast/
http://www.pflagsantabarbara.org/monthly-meetings
https://act.nrdc.org/letter/6248-ca-setbacks-comments-211104?source=EMOCADPET&tkd=3253999&utm_source=alert&utm_medium=text&utm_campaign=email&t=8&akid=16937%2E3253999%2ElKqZVK
https://act.nrdc.org/letter/6248-ca-setbacks-comments-211104?source=EMOCADPET&tkd=3253999&utm_source=alert&utm_medium=text&utm_campaign=email&t=8&akid=16937%2E3253999%2ElKqZVK
https://act.nrdc.org/letter/6248-ca-setbacks-comments-211104?source=EMOCADPET&tkd=3253999&utm_source=alert&utm_medium=text&utm_campaign=email&t=8&akid=16937%2E3253999%2ElKqZVK
https://act.nrdc.org/letter/6248-ca-setbacks-comments-211104?source=EMOCADPET&tkd=3253999&utm_source=alert&utm_medium=text&utm_campaign=email&t=8&akid=16937%2E3253999%2ElKqZVK
https://www.uua.org/pacific-western/blog/ra-2022


mailto:morganfamily1@cox.net
https://www.transitionhouse.com/holidaygiving/
mailto:elazok@gmail.com
https://adamsangels.life/donate/purse-project/


We Can All Help To Achieve Vaccine Equity 
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HALF-BASKET FOR TRANSITION HOUSE & ADAM’S ANGELS 

On December 5, our SJ Ministry Holiday Project half-basket will be split be-

tween Transition House’s Secret Santa Program and Adam’s Angels. 
 

Since 1984, Transition House has been dedicated to the solution of home-

lessness and to interrupting the cycle of poverty that contributes to home-

lessness in our community.  They provide emergency housing and on-site 

parenting and other educational programs designed to build life skills.  

Those tools empower adults to find work that pays a living wage, teaches 

them employment skills, how to make good decisions, and how to save 

money. These skills enable adults to secure permanent housing.  
 

Transition House’s innovative programs provide solutions to the cycle of pov-

erty-based homelessness and include on-site licensed infant care as well as 

education and enrichment programs for children. 
 

Transition House is the only homelessness organization in our community that 

exclusively serves families with children. The stories of grateful people who 

have been helped by Transition House and are now successful and produc-

tive members of society are inspirational. 
 

Please give generously as our half-basket will be divided between Transition 

House and Adam’s Angels, a network of volunteers that pull together re-

sources for community members in need, from clothing for people to blan-

kets and food for the homeless. Sponsored by Adam McKaig, this network 

meets at the downtown USSB. Currently they seek toiletries for their “Purse 

Project,” in which volunteers (like us!) fill a purse or backpack with soaps, 

shampoo, razors, tampons, toothbrushes and toothpaste etc. 

Unless someone is immunocompromised, nearly all of us at Live Oak have 

gotten fully vaccinated for COVID-19. Additionally, most of us have gotten 

booster shots. Vaccinations for COVID have been a game-changer for so 

many in our country. People might feel a greater sense of security now that 

vaccinations can offer us protection during this pandemic. Being with friends 

and family and going out in public might not feel like quite the risk it did pre-

viously. We can even choose to meet in person at Live Oak again. What a 

joy that will be! 

However, while so many Americans and people in other developed coun-

tries enjoy this new freedom, residents of many countries in the world do  
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You have probably noticed that every week in the Acorn calendar  there is 

a link to a yoga class for each weekday.  This online class takes place: 
Monday - Friday from 9:00 -10:00 AM.  

Whether you’re a seasoned yoga practitioner or an enthusiastic beginner, 

you are welcome to participate in these classes.  
 

Veteran yoga instructor Kim DiLoreto had been teaching twice- weekly 

classes in the Live Oak sanctuary until the lockdown happened last year. 

She is a gifted and caring teacher who can adapt her classes for students 

of all levels. I have been practicing with Kim in her online class for the past 

year and a half and have found the experience to nearly match that of 

her in-person classes; it is a special time of movement and meditation and  

something that I really look forward to each week. All you need is a device 

that can utilize Zoom (like you do for our Sunday services) and a yoga mat. 

The cost is a very reasonable $10 donation which can be paid online 

through Venmo or mailed as a check. (Kim can explain payment options 

during your first class.)Everyone is welcome, and you can encourage local 

or even out-of-town friends to attend with you. We hope that you will join 

us! Questions? Contact Carter Morgan at morganfamily1@cox.net. 

Achieve Vaccine Equity (cont’d) 

not have access to COVID-19 vaccinations. The pandemic has further ex-

posed the inequities that exist in the area of healthcare. If you would like to 

help those who are less fortunate to receive the vaccine, we invite you to 

support Gavi, an international organization devoted to bringing vaccines 

to undeveloped countries. Here is a brief description from the Gavi website:  

Gavi is a global alliance that protects half the world’s children through vac-

cination. Since Gavi was established in 2000, its mission to save lives, reduce 

poverty and protect the world against the threat of epidemics has helped 

vaccinate more than 822 million children in 77 countries. 

As we stand side by side with countries to battle COVID-19, the Vaccine Al-

liance maintains a relentless focus on keeping immunization programs run-

ning, to ensure the pandemic leaves no one behind – including the 10.6 

million children in disadvantaged communities who are still not receiving 

even the first dose of basic vaccinations. 

Thank you for considering making a donation to this worthy organization. 

You can learn more about Gavi and make a contribution by visiting the 

website: https://gavi.ctdonate.org/index:payment.html  

Reminder: Yoga Continues “at” Live Oak 

mailto:morganfamily1@cox.net
https://gavi.ctdonate.org/index:payment.html


mailto:okko@cox.net
https://santabarbararevels.org/
https://www.caringbridge.org
https://www.sbfoundation.org/sbf-gives-back-volunteer-highlights/


   Live   Oak  

Unitarian  

Universalist  

Congregation 

Live Oak Staff and  

Office Hours 

Rev. Tamara  

Casanova Suzuki 

revtamarasuzuki 

@gmail.com   

805.967.7867 x 1 

by appointment 

 

 

Steven Lovelace,  

Director of  

Religious Exploration 

dresteven 

@liveoakgoleta. 

org 

805.967.7867 

by appointment 

 

 

John Douglas,  

Music Director 

jed805@gmail.com  

805.284.2082  

 

 

Administrator 

administrator 

@liveoakgoleta.org  

805.967.7867 x 1 

 

 

Janet Mocker,  

Bookkeeper 

bookkeeper 

@liveoakgoleta.org 

 

 

Coordinating Team 

coordinatingteam 

@liveoakgoleta.org 
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Live Oak 

December 

Birthdays 

Gail Hubbell  

12/9 

 

Paul Mocker    

12/19   

 

Aletha Solter  

12/21 

 

Clacey Kahn 

12/23 

 

Craig Garvin 

12/31 

 

Frank  

Thompson   

12/31 

Live Oak Photo Gallery 

TOP: Kristin I. enjoying a 

sunset in the Carmel  

Highlands. 

MID LEFT: Hal and Mary vis-

iting her alma mater at 

Redlands University. 

MID RIGHT: Carolyn cap-

tures the magnificent 

Monarchs at Ellwood.  

BOTTOM: Wilma’s latest 

Live Oak nostalgia photos, 

how fun!!  
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mailto:revtamarasuzuki@gmail.com
mailto:revtamarasuzuki@gmail.com
mailto:dresteven@liveoakgoleta.org
mailto:dresteven@liveoakgoleta.org
mailto:dresteven@liveoakgoleta.org
mailto:jed805@gmail.com
mailto:administrator@liveoakgoleta.org
mailto:administrator@liveoakgoleta.org
mailto:sbsurj@gmail.com
mailto:sbsurj@gmail.com
mailto:coordinatingteam@liveoakgoleta.org
mailto:coordinatingteam@liveoakgoleta.org

